
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello, 
Thank you for considering the Otsubo Monument Works for the Hawaii Register of 
Historic Places and recommendation for the National Register of Historic Places at the 
forthcoming HHPRB meeting of March 17, 2022. 
I am fully in support of the nomination made by Ms Laura Ruby. This is described in my 
testimonial letter which is attached. 
I am also putting the original of this letter in the USPS mail today. 
Thank you. 
Harriet H. Natsuyama 
Trustee, Otsubo Monument Works 
 


